
Dr. Christine Heath graduated from UNC Eshelman School of Pharmacy in 2009.  Following her 
training, Dr. Heath spent 10 years in community pharmacy as a pharmacy manager and served 
as a district trainer and vaccine resource for her peers.  While her passion remains community 
and patient centered; Christine has recently joined the Mutual Drug where she serves as 
a Director of Pharmacy Services, Co-Lead for Flip the Pharmacy, and is also the North Carolina 
CDC-Lead for CPESN FPP Covid-19 Vaccine Efforts.  
  
  

 


